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Dear Randall: 

At the request of the COGCC, Kerr-McGee Rocky Mountain LLC (Kerr-McGee) conducted pressure testing 
of the lines and storage vessels associated with the Smits Federal 6-20A well. The request was based on 
apparent petroleum hydrocarbon impacts which were encountered in a testhole (TH-12 completed by 
others) near the subject well. The locations of the Kerr-McGee facilities and the borehole are presented 
on Figure 1 (attached). The pressure tests indicated that none of the Kerr-McGee facilities were leaking 
with the exception of the flowline. A pinhole leak was detected in the flowline when it was pressured-up 
to 2000 pounds per square inch (PSI): however, it stopped leaking when the pressure dropped to 
approximately 400 psi. This is well above the normal operating pressure of approximately 100-120 psi, 
indicating that the line was not leaking during normal operating conditions. This was confirmed by soil 
sampling (discussed below). 

 

The leaking portion of the line was located at a depth of 4.5-feet below ground surface (bgs). The 
location of the leak is presented on Figure 1. The line was excavated and repaired on March 1, 2006. At 
the request of the landowner, the excavation was immediately backfilled (before KM environmental 
personnel were able to collect soil samples from the excavation). No visual or olfactory impacts were 
noted in the excavation; therefore, the excavation was backfilled with the same material that had been 
removed. 

 

KM personnel were onsite on March 7, 2006 to advance an excavation at the location of the line leak 
and repair for the purpose of collecting confirmation soil samples. Soil sample SS-1 was collected from 
the native backfill material above the line, at a depth of 3.5-feet bgs. Soil Sample SS-2 was collected 
from undisturbed soils directly below the line at a depth of 5.5-feet bgs. The soils samples were 
screened in the field with a photoionization detector (PID) and were submitted to Summit Scientific 
laboratory for analysis of Total Extractable Petroleum Hydrocarbons (TEPH-C6-C35) by EPA Method 
8015. The PID reading were 5 parts per million (ppm) or less. Laboratory analytical results indicate that 
no TEPH compounds were detected in either soil sample. The PID readings and laboratory results are 
summarized on Figure 1. A copy of the laboratory analytical report is attached.  

[Continued on page 2 of original letter] 




















